
 

 

   8
th

 February 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

As part of our 2024 fundraising, tomorrow we will be giving all the children a 

tube of Smarties to end the half term (an empty tube and an alternative treat 

with be provided if your child has an allergy). Your family can decide if 

and/or when the Smarties are consumed at home and then, if you feel able 

to, please fill the tubes with coins. This can be anything from pennies to £2 

coins. To get the coins to fill your tubes, you can be creative if you wish, by 

doing a coin hunt in your garden, or asking the children to help with small 

things around the house. Also, the children could ask friends and family for 

small change as every little counts.  

Please return the filled tube to the school office after our half term break (by 

Friday 23 February 2024).  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Friends of Ad Astra 

 


